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Our Ref: 62857/OCK/AF/L73064 
Date: 14 January 2014 
 
 
Attn: Ms Donna Graham 
Chief Executive Officer 
Douglas Shire Council 
PO Box 723 
MOSSMAN QLD 4873 
 
 
Via: Mail 
 
 
Dear Madam 

RE: REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF RELEVANT PERIOD RELATING TO APPROVAL FOR 
FOUR MULTIPLE DWELLING UNITS AT 27 MURPHY STREET, PORT DOUGLAS 

We act of behalf of Fred and Lola Langton (the land owners and Applicant for the original approval) 
in respect of the above described matter.   

It is noted that the material change of use (MCU) approval for the multiple dwelling unit proposal 
(refer to copy provided for reference in Attachment 1) was originally approved by the Douglas Iconic 
Panel.  However, now that the Iconic Queensland Places Act has been repealed, the Department of 
State Development, Infrastructure and Planning has advised that the Douglas Shire Council will be 
responsible for dealing with any further matters related to the MCU approval.          

Therefore, on behalf of the land owner, Fred and Lola Langton and in accordance with Section 383 
of the Sustainable Planning Act 2009, we hereby request an extension of time of 4 years to the 
approval’s relevant period. 

In regard to this request, please find attached a cheque for the applicable fee currently understood to 
be as per the Cairns Regional Council 2013 / 2014 Schedule of Fees, being $896.70 (calculated as 
$1,190.00 + $343.00 x 4 units x 35%) and the attached land owners consent to the requested 
extension of time (refer to Attachment 2).  

Our client is committed to bringing this development into fruition however the current economic 
climate has not been conducive to starting the project works.    

Our client is committed to providing a building form which is a good fit within the locality.  This is 
evident from the approved development being designed by Mr Roger Mainwood, Total Project 
Group (TPG), a recognised local architect.  The building design was informed by and responds to 
the local streetscape, existing terrain and adjoining development.  The subject proposal was 
recommended by the former Cairns Regional Council for approval by the Iconic Panel and 
subsequent to a site inspection with the Iconic Panel and various design changes being completed 
in response to the site meeting, was approved by the Douglas Iconic Panel.      
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Land Owners Consent 

 




